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Dear Parents, Candidates, and Advocates, 

You are warmly invited to our upcoming Matching Workshop! 

When: 

Sunday, July 13th, 2:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

Where: 

Sanctuary Church, 889 Main Street, Newfoundland, Pennsylvania 



 

 

 

 

Who Should Attend: 

Parents, Candidates, and Advocates are all welcome! 

 

RSVP Required: 

Please email doritsmith7@ gmail,com with the following information for the Parent(s) 

& Candidate: 

• Full Name 

• Age 

• Country 

• 1st or 2nd Generation 

Suggested Donation: 

$20 per person 

This supports our website: SanctuaryBlessedLife,org — a free resource for studying 

Matching and Blessing, and for sharing Candidate and Parent profiles. 

 

Workshop Highlights: 

• PowerPoint Presentation about the Matching & Blessing Process 

Please be ready to briefly introduce your family and candidate with: 

• Name & Age 

• Hobbies & Work 

• Why you want to get matched 

• When you feel closest to God 

 

May God guide us, 

Dorit Smith 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 


